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                                                                       SACAP INAUGURATES 6TH TERM COUNCIL  
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17 November 2023 marked the first day of the South African Council for the Architectural Profession’s (SACAP) 6th term 
as the council’s board members were officially inaugurated at the SACAP offices in Sandton, Johannesburg.  
 

SACAP’s mission is to have an inclusive and transparent architectural profession recognized as a global leader in the 
built  environment.  
 
Director of Public Entities under the Department of Public Works and Infrastructure’s Inter-Governmental Coordination 
branch Mpho Mashaba represented Minister Sihle Zikalala and the DPWI at large at the event. During his speech, Mr 
Mashaba encouraged the incoming board members to continue with the good work that has been done by the 5th term 
council and wished them well on their tenure over the next four years.  
 

Following their inauguration, the board members, comprised of 9 council members; elected a new president and          
vice-president and they selected Charles Nduku and Letsabisa Shongwe respectively.  
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Kindly click here to contact DPWI  
 

COVID-19 vaccine registration details: 

Online at: https://vaccine.enroll.health.gov.za/#/  
 

Send the word REGISTER to 0600 123 456 on 

WhatsApp.  

SMS *134*832#.  

Call the COVID-19 hotline 0800 029 999. 

 

By Andile Xulu  
 

DPWI Acting Director-General Advocate Richard Sizani encouraged and motivated colleagues to be united and work together 
at a “meet and greet session” with staff from the Pretoria Regional Office as well as from Head office.  
 
The ADG stated that one of the most important values is Ubuntu which means humanity. He urged staff to serve people       
without fear or favour. Advocate Sizani said he was keen to see a Department that is professional; that uses the resources of    
government in the interest of all citizens without choosing the skin colour of the person or where they come from and a        
department that reflects all areas of the country. 

ADG ADV. RICHARD SIZANI URGES DPWI STAFF  TO PRIORITISE PROFESSIONALISM 
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